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MINSK GROUP CO-CHAIRS TO VISIT YEREVAN AND BAKU THIS WEEKEND
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Public Radio of Armenia (9 December 2020)

 

US co-chair of the OSCE Minsk Group Andrew Schofer will visit Armenia and Azerbaijan this 
weekend, Acting Assistant Secretary for European and Eurasian Affairs Philip Reeker said on 
Tuesday.

He [Schofer] will be going this weekend with the other co-chairs to both capitals   ጀ  Baku and 
Yerevan   ጀ  to see where we can get the co-chairs back into a role to try to move forward on a 
diplomatic solution, Reeker said during a hearing at the Helsinki Commission.

Reeker also said that the United States will continue to watch closely the situation in Nagorno-
Karabakh and considers the OSCE to be the right platform to raise the matter with the other 
countries.
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